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VIA RESS 
 
September 6, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Ms. Nancy Marconi, OEB Registrar 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 

RE: EB-2022–0110 EGI 2021 Deferral Account Disposition 
FRPO Request for Complete Answer – FRPO.14 

 
We are writing on behalf of the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (“FRPO”).   We are 
in receipt of the interrogatory responses provided by EGI and have noted missing data that may have 
been as a result of interpretation of our request.  Given the data intensive nature of the request, we do 
not want the lack of information to inhibit settlement discussions scheduled for next week.  As a 
result, we are clarifying our request here and respectfully request EGI’s cooperation in providing a 
more fulsome response. 

In FRPO.14, we had asked about assignments of capacity and UDC.  However, our intent was to 
understand the full portfolio of assigned capacity by path but not limited to UDC.  In our question, we 
requested a table be filled in that included, as was described in our question “For each month and for 
each transport path and contract on the path that was assigned during 2021 … the amount that was 
actually received at the delivery point in that month & the total transport cost, the additional 
revenue that was generated from the assignment, the account that received the revenue and the net 
impact on gas supply and transportation costs”.   It appears that all of the assignments provided in 
the response relate to UDC and not other assignments that impact gas supply and transportation 
costs.  From our review of materials and public sources of information in the Gas Supply proceeding, 
we are aware that there are a considerable number of assignments by EGI that are not included in the 
response. 

We would respectfully request that EGI provide the complete information on all assignments in a 
table similar to the one provided in our IR with, ideally, an Excel spreadsheet to allow sorting by 
Friday, September 9th.  As we have signed the confidentiality undertaking, if the Board grants 
confidentiality, we ask that we are provided an unredacted version also.  

 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
 
 c. R. Wathy, EGIRegulatoryProceedings – EGI 
 P. Prazic, M. Millar – Staff 
 Interested Parties – EB-2022-0110 


